
SIICA PhD RETREAT L’AQUILA 2022 
CALL FOR TRAVEL GRANTS 

 
 
To support the participation of PhD students from abroad (or from at least a distance of 
500 km), 20 grants will be offered to cover travel expenses up to a maximum of 250,00 
Euros each. 
 
The grants will be assigned based on the quality of the submitted abstract to the PhD 
meeting. 
 
Applications must be sent by e-mail to siica.amministrazione@siica.it, with 
subject heading: "Application to SIICA PhD Retreat -Travel Grant”- NAME OF CANDIDATE"   
by July 22, 2022. 
In the body of the email, candidates must provide the following information: 
- abstract’s presenter 
- the date of birth 
- the place of job 
- to declare not being employed in a permanent job position 
 
The names of the grant winners will be announced by SIICA on its official website by 
August 8, 2022. 
  
Grant holders will be asked to fill out a travel expense claim form and attach the original 
receipts to get the reimbursement. 


